
From: Dana & Alisa Pompetti
To: Rep Bynum
Cc: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: State of Emergency
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 12:44:56 AM

Dear Representative Bynum,

Do you know if Governor Brown will be declaring our county in a state of emergency so we
can access SBA resources?  

Here is a link to the website for reference:

https://disasterloan.sba.gov/ela/

Thank you for your time.

Warmly,
Alisa Pompetti 
Kona Ice of N. Clackamas
Small Business Owner
503-367-5973

https://disasterloan.sba.gov/ela/

